
Spring 2015 

2015 Juror Parking Dates 
in Prince Street Garage 

 

MAY -  11, 13, 18, 20 

JUNE - 1, 3, 8, 10, 15, 17, 22, 24, 29 

JULY - 6, 8, 13, 15, 27, 29 

AUG -  3, 5, 10, 12, 17, 19, 24, 26, 31 

SEPT- 2, 14, 16, 21, 23, 28, 30 

OCT - 5, 7, 13, 15, 19, 21, 26, 28 

NOV- 2, 4, 16, 18, 30 

DEC-  2, 7, 9, 14, 16 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

New Easy to Use Website 

We recently updated our website creating a comprehensive tool 
for exploring our services, details on all our garages, and a great 
interactive map providing directions.  Follow this link to see for 
yourself:  www.lancasterparkingauthority.com 

Feel free to contact our Executive Director, Larry J. Cohen, with any suggestions or comments. He can be reached at 717-299-0907 or via       
e-mail at: lcohen@lancasterparkingauthority.com .  Thank you for your business and support of Lancaster City. 

 For all the latest news, please visit us on the web at: www.lancasterparkingauthority.com 

LPA Board Member Changes 

Many thanks to Lisa Riggs, President of the Economic    

Development Company of Lancaster, who is completing 

two terms on the LPA board encompassing the last ten 

years.   Lisa provided a strong vision for the strategic    

direction of the LPA.  Thank you for your service! 

 

At the same time, we welcome the Mayor’s              

appointment of Mark Reinmiller, owner of Kinectiv, a 

social media, graphics and website design company in 

the city.  But not only does Mark own his own       

business, along with his wife Rachael Reinmiller, they 

own Commonwealth on Queen restaurant and     

          catering.  Mark and Rachel also reside in the city. 

 

The Status of Parking in the City 

The LPA has released a detailed paper on 
the status of parking in the city.  Among the 
areas included in the report are LPA parking 
rates compared to neighboring cities, the 
need for future expansion, details on the 
history of the LPA and how we handle large 
events.  It is available to read from our  
website.  Follow the link below to the white   
paper on our website: 
http://www.lancasterparkingauthority.com/
category/tv-newspaper/ 

 

New LPA Security 

The LPA is proud to announce the hiring of two full-time bike   
patrol security officers. Todd Hawn brings fifteen years of          
experience as a patrol officer.  Most recently as Chief Park Ranger 
with the Lancaster County Dept. of Parks & Recreation. And John          
Jurasko has over twenty years experience in federal law            
enforcement and bike patrol training.  We welcome them both to 
the LPA team. 

 

 

 

Coming Soon: Pay by Phone! 

No more need to carry a handful of 
coins at single space meters!  The LPA 
is in the midst of evaluating the lead-
ing pay by phone companies in the 
country with the anticipation of 
awarding a provider to the city by Fall 
of this year.  Pay By Phone will       
provide an APP to your smartphone 
(or a local number to call) to pay for 
parking.  This will be another option 
for payment for on-street parking,  at 
the CBD kiosks as well as our single 
space meters.  Full details will be pro-
vided on how to use the service soon.  
Stay tuned. 
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